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Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Year 3 Egyptian Day – Wednesday 6th March 
 
As part of our Superheroes topic this term, we are going to be studying the Ancient Egyptians and whether they 
could be seen as real-life superheroes.   
  
To introduce this topic, we will be holding an Egyptian Day on Wednesday, March 6. The children will participate in 
a variety of activities, including a hieroglyph activity in which they must translate a series of messages written in 
hieroglyphs, each of which is an instruction from the Pharaoh; mummification, in where they'll recreate the process 
of mummifying a person who is ready to go to the afterlife; games of hunting on the Nile and more.   

  
We invite the children to dress up in traditional Egyptian costume for the day if they wish, so that they can immerse 
themselves in what it was like to be an Ancient Egyptian.    
  
We have a fantastic workshop for all the students to enjoy and this will be taking place in the large hall all day. 
Please can you make a voluntary contribution of £3 through ParentPay.  
  
Please ensure that your child has a warm coat and sensible footwear for break and lunchtimes.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
The Year 3 Team 
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